
 

Report 15/2013 refers to: Concluding an agreement with Gdynia Maritime University 

 

Management Board of SIMPLE S.A. (“Contractor”) informs that on May 8, 2013 entered into the 

agreement with Gdynia Maritime University  (“Employer”). 

The subject matter of this agreement is to provide and implement the computer hardware and 

software dedicated supporting the education process in Gdynia Maritime University and its 

maintenance. 

The total amount of the agreement was determined as PLN 645 600.00 net (say: six hundred forty 

five thousand six hundred zlotys 00/100) i.e. 794 088.00 gross (say: seven hundred ninety four 

thousand eighty eight zlotys 00/100) 

 

 


